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PARENT - TEACHER CONFERENCES

2022-2023
Date: __________

Dear __________________________:

You are scheduled for a Parent-Teacher Conference to be held at the W. R. Croman 
Primary School at ____________a.m. / p.m. on ____________________________.
The purpose of this private conference is to better acquaint us with your child so that we can best accommodate his/her educational needs. Parent-Teacher Conferences give you an excellent opportunity to meet your child’s teacher and to visit his/her classroom.   These meetings are very informative to parents and teachers alike and are well worth the time spent.

At some point during the school year all parents of elementary children in the Troy Area School District will be offered the same invitation that we are now extending to you.  We encourage you to take advantage of this opportunity and sincerely hope that you will make every effort to attend.

If the above scheduled time is not convenient, please notify your child’s teacher as soon as possible so that your conference may be rescheduled, and we may use the scheduled time for someone else.  Thank you for your cooperation.

Respectfully,

Please sign the form below and return it to your child’s teacher.

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Child’s Name: ______________________________Teacher’s Name: _______________

I will attend the meeting at the scheduled time.           Yes
No  

I would like to have a new time scheduled.                  Yes
No      


Comments: ______________________________________________________________

Parent Signature: ____________________________________

